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EXTENSION FOR THE APPLICATIONS FOR DISCRETIONARY GRANTS  

FOR ARTISAN DEVELOPMENT FOR THE  

FINANCIAL YEAR: 2014-2015 

 

The MQA has issued a call for applications for grants for artisan development for the 2014-2015 

financial year. Employers registered with MQA as levy payers or who are exempted from paying 

levies, qualify to apply for the MQA Pivotal Grants for Artisan Development for the financial year  

1 April 2014 to 31 March 2015. 

 

EXTENSION GRANTED: 

 

Due to a number of requests for  extensions, the MQA has therefore extended the application period 

for the discretionary grant for Artisan Development until 29 November 2013 at 11h00.  

 

All applications for the grant must be received by the MQA at artisang@mqa.org.za by  

11h00 on the 29
th

 November 2013. 

 

NO FURTHER LATE APPLICATIONS WILL BE CONSIDERED 

 

EXTENSION FOR THE APPLICATIONS FOR DISCRETIONARY GRANT FOR ARTISAN 

DEVELOPMENT APPROVED BY: 

 
 

DATE: 26 NOVEMBER 2013 
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